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QuestionQuestionQuestionQuestion    

    

Under the Freedom of Information Act  I would like to be given some details 

about appointment of Assistant Commissioners to this county earlier this 

year. 

1. How was the post advertised nationally? 

2. When and where were interviews conducted and who was on the panel of 

appointees? 

3. Is it correct that at least one person was doing this work as Asst. 

Commissioner before the appointments took place? 

4. Is it true that none of the successful applicants had any previous police 

experience? 

 

AnswerAnswerAnswerAnswer    

    

I have been asked to respond on behalf of the Police and Crime 

Commissioner's Office who hold the information requested as follows: 

  

1. The posts were advertised via an open advert on Northamptonshire 

Police's website.  

2. The interviews took place at Wootton Hall on the 25th and 27th of 

February 2013 and the panel consisted of the Head of Human Resources - 

Northamptonshire Police, the leader of Kettering Borough Council and Adam 

Simmonds (Northamptonshire Police and Crime Commissioner). 

3. Yes. 

4. No. 

    


